K BOCOC DIA DA O LAMIN I

MINISTÉRIO DA SAÚDE

Dr. Richard S. Peigler

Department of Entemology

Texas A&M University

College Station, Texas 77843 USA

Rio de Janeiro, May, 18, 1977

Dear Dr. Peigler.

Unfortunately, Prof. Travassos is dead since November, 1970, after a long illness period. As her assistent in his last days of work, also as a ce-author, in some of the papers you are interested, I am sending the requested reprints, hoping they can be useful.

I am at your disposal for further informations you may need, althouh I have been dealing mostly with Acanthocephala at the moment.

So, concerning to the matter you are interested on, I shall try to be able to discuss it with you.

With best regards,

Dely Noronha, Prof.